
   

 

Press Release 
 
 

COMMUNITY INVITED TO PARTICIPATE AS PID  
CHARTS ITS COURSE FORWARD 

 
 

Paradise Irrigation District invites community members to attend a Sept. 30 meeting 

(available online or in person) to learn about the various steps which the district might 

consider taking to pursue greater financial stability. 

 
The 6 to 8 pm meeting can be joined online (Zoom: https://csus.zoom.us/j/85963657421) 

or in person at the District Office, 6332 Clark Road, Paradise. In-person attendance is 

limited to 35 attendees so please register by Sept. 29 if you plan to attend in person 

(https://forms.gle/jvbNAoeBsjc2XZuV9). 

 
The meeting is one of many being held as part of the PID “Options Study” which will help 

the district ensure long-term sustainability and resiliency of the community’s water 

system as Paradise moves toward recovery. Participation in the study was required of PID 

when the district received state funds to restore water service following the November 

2018 Camp Fire. The fire caused the loss of about 90% of PID’s customers—making 

continued water supply operations not financially sustainable until community recovery 

and rebuilding is more complete. 

 
This week’s meeting will provide an update on the current progress of the report and, 

most importantly, share a list of options the district might consider to ensure greater 

financial stability. The study’s list of 23 identified options are listed in the report; it’s 

available for download at: https://pidwater.com/docs/about-your-water/water-options-

study/2024-pid-options-identification-report-stakeholder-draft/file 
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